
Monday,
September 11, 2023



Unfortunately, our brand new sidewalk 
is not available to walk on yet so 

please refrain from using it until we 
receive word from the construction 

company that it is ready for use. 
 

New Sidewalk





Chess Club
Chess Club is open to all 

6th, 7th, and 8th graders.  
It meets two times per month throughout the school year.  

The first meeting will be 
Thursday, September 21 in the commons.  

If you are interested, fill out a permission form 
and return it before the first Club meeting.  

Permission Forms are located 
by the front office.



Chorus:
"Calling all singers!  Chorus sign ups are this week.  
No prior experience is necessary.  All you have to do is 
scan the QR code on the fliers outside the commons, 
fill out the form and show up next Tuesday, September 
12th after school in the band room.  Rehearsals are 
held on Tuesdays and Fridays after school.  Don't 
delay-JOIN TODAY!"



Just a reminder:
Girls' Basketball will begin Tuesday, 9/12
Boy's Volleyball will begin Thursday, 9/14

Intramurals:



Girl’s softball
They have a game today at Simmons at 4:15 pm

Good luck girls!

 



Boy’s Softball 
They play against Simmons at Prairie View at 4:30

You got this Boys!



NJHS

NJHS Will be having its first meeting of 
the year after school on Wednesday 
September 13th in Mrs Purk’s room.



Riddle

I do not have arms or legs. I do have a long body 
and teeth. What am I?



Yesterday’s Answer

There is a vehicle that is spelled the 
same backward as it is spelled 
forward. What vehicle is that?

Racecar!



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! Thanks Prairie 
View! 

Have a Marvelous Monday!


